
From: Franca Pheby <   
Sent: June 9, 2020 9:01 PM 
To: Kevin Miller <kmiller@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Re: council meeting 

 
  Thanks Kevin,  
You beat me to the email. Thank-you. 
 I misunderstood your message. If you are waiting for council to resume, then I will present 
myself. I thought this was something you could address outside a council meeting.  If not put me 
on the agenda and I will present. 
  
I have spoken to the Mayor and all the councillors and forwarded them a copy of my original 
email.  
Further to my original email, a few concerns that warrant quick action now that the property is 
vacant. 
 
We no longer have privacy and this is affecting the safety and quiet enjoyment of our property.  
My original letter, detailed our right to privacy, mainly as our basement windows-bedroom and 
family room face the Front Rd property.  
Now we have to deal with noise pollution from traffic, dust and lights. My son works various 
hours and this interrupts his ability to sleep. 
 
The young kids have taken to riding bikes through the property and hanging out in the secluded 
corner at Front Rd and the current park-basketball area. They are drinking and using that area as 
a public washroom as there is not one available. If distance was an issue they wouldn't use it 
anyway. Quicker in the dark on an empty lot. 
 
The fence is in a terrible state of disrepair and it's a free for all to look through.  
I have witnessed the following: people with their dogs, allowing them to do their business with 
total disregard for poop and scoop. An individual with a metal detector searching for his pot of 
gold. Cars parking on the property. 
Hang out kids screaming, and carrying on. 
 
These are just a few of the latest developments from 1390 Front RD 
All we are seeking is the right to privacy and quiet enjoyment that we had before the Town of La 
Salle purchased this property, 
A privacy fence is not unreasonable and also within my rights as a tax payer, abutting a 
commercial property. Regardless, we entitled to safety and quiet enjoyment.   
I appreciate your acceptance and review of this matter.  
 
Please keep me updated to when I can address council. 
Thanks Kevin 
 


